
Sacred Heart Parish 

Building and Grounds Committee 

December 1, 2021 

 

 

Attendees: Sam Carnicom, Eric Gabel, Denny Jenkins, Father Krzysztof, Jeff 
Mackey, Aggie Mackey, Chris Michael, Charlie Sherman, Bob Fisher, Larry Fisher, 
Donna Steinbauer and Cyle Stull. 
 
An opening prayer was led by: Jeff Mackey 
 
Topics of Discussion: 
 
Update on the Rectory basement project.   
 
Share Center basement ceiling project has been postpone until summer break.  
This will give BHCS time to approve the repairs. 
 
Leak at the portico will be fixed by Mossers. 
 
Concrete slab has been poured in the prayer garden for Collin Stull’s eagle 
project. 
 
Next meeting is Wednesday February 2, 2022. 


